

LifeLong Medical Care

Health Services For All Ages May 21, 2007

Dear Dorothy,

Administration

P.O. Box 11247 Berkeley, CA 94712-2247 510.981.4100 fax: 510.981.4191

Board of Directors

Ron Adler, MD

Janet Howley, Chair Georgia Lacy, Vice Chair Tom Brown, Treasurer Nancy Threatt, Secretary Chris Kiefer, Past Chair

Jennie Alexich
Tom Brown
Carolyn Days, RN
Gloria Flores-Garcia
Georgia Lacy
Steve Lustig
Delia Santilli
Rosalind (Bobbie) Singer, MPH
Linda Stephens
Patricia Carson Sussman
Judy Turiel
Nancy Threatt
Nina Walls
Kevin Williams

Chief Executive Officer
Marty Lynch, PhD

Medical Leadership

Amy Gordon, MD Peter Lovett, MD Laura Miller, MD Barbara Towner, MD Please accept my warmest thanks for your recent gifts of \$ 2500 to the Graham Fund at our Over 60 Health Center and East Oakland Clinic and \$5556.95 in support of the purchase of a fully mobile exam chair which will serve as a lasting tribute to your mother.

The Graham Fund continues to help improve the quality of life and independence of severely low-income elderly patients. The benefactors of the Graham Fund have received vital medical equipment and transportation services not covered by any other source. LifeLong is deeply grateful for this support.

Your generous support will ensure that we can continue helping our community members most in need, for the remainder of this year.

Have a wonderful summer, knowing that you have made a visible difference in your community. Together, we will continue to improve access to care for the most vulneralbe population.

We regard you as a member of our LifeLong family, and thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Marty Lynch CEO

(In accordance with the Tax Act of 1993, we acknowledge that no goods or services were received by the contributor for this contribution. Please keep this letter as a receipt for your tax records.)